
“AN OUNCE OF PREVENTION IS WORTH A POUND OF CURE”

To help prevent primary problems……please

Be in your place in the classroom / primary room before your class arrives (immediately
following sacrament meeting) because:

1. Some of the little children get frightened if they don’t see their teacher, and they don’t know
where to go. You are a very important person to them and they need to see your welcoming
smile when they enter the classroom.

2. When the children sit in the wrong places, it causes confusion when it is time to go to class.

3. You can choose the chair that will offer you the most control over your class.

Example: choosing the circled chair front
will give you more control over your
class than any other chair.

4. You can try to guide the potential problem children to the chairs by you and separate talkative
friends before the problem arises.

Try to set up your classroom and pick up library materials before class/opening series.

We truly feel that this “ounce of prevention” is well worth the effort of leaving home just 5 or 10
minutes earlier, don’t you?


